
 
 
 

Find your next employee at our Job Fair! 
 
The Workforce Central Career Centers of Milford, Southbridge and Worcester will be holding their 6th 
Annual Spring Job Fair on May 13, 2016 from 12PM to 4PM at the DCU Center in Worcester. Building 
upon the positive hiring trends over the previous 18 months, multiple industries representing more than 120 
businesses will be participating in the fair. 
 
The event has averaged over 2,000 quality job seekers from across the Commonwealth. This year is 
shaping up to be our best event yet. Our three career centers in Central Massachusetts have assembled a 
marketing committee to target populations and conduct community outreach to jobseekers in the 
community via personal contacts, social media advertising and email marketing, along with advertisement 
of the job fair during career center business hours.  
 
If your business is interested in registering, act quickly as space is limited! Contact your local 
representative below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your business is interested in learning more about the services available at Workforce Central, please 
contact your local Business Service Representative. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hari Narayanan 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Milford 
Tel: 508.478.4300 x 122 
Email: hnarayanan@detma.org 

 

Donna Joyce 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: djoyce@detma.org 

 

John McCarthy 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Worcester 
Tel: 508.799.1600 x 604 
Email: jmccarthy@detma.org 

 
 
 

 

mailto:hnarayanan@detma.org
mailto:djoyce@detma.org
mailto:jmccarthy@detma.org

	Find your next employee at our Job Fair!

